Pres: Bill Bennie

Ph:

Sec : Mike Cooke

Ph:

Kingsley 6026

February 27, 1981.

## **NEXT MEETING:**

Date:

Sunday, 22nd March, 1981

Place:

Mike & Laurel Cooke's 3 Briar Ct, Kingsley

Some members at the last meeting may be a little surprised at the above meeting date - the 8th March one being cancelled. This is because of events being held on the Sundays by the V.C.C. of W.A. As quite a few M.A.R.C. members are also members of the V.C.C. we know that you would like to participate with both clubs.

Anyway, for the 22nd March meeting bring along your BBQ Lunch for 12:30 p.m. or come along to the meeting which will begin at 2:30 p.m.

PS: Change of venue has been necessary because Bill Bennie's backyard (8th March meeting venue) has disappeared into a large sandy hole, which he claims is going to be a Swimming Pool.... one day !!!

HOPE YOU CAN ALL MAKE IT ALONG.

## CLUB NEWS:

At the last meeting on February 1st, it was approved that Bill Bennie compile a photo album of W.A. Branch members vehicles. He will be in touch with all members in due course.

Information contained in a letter from Kevin Churchill re the Around the World Tour by Model A's from the U.S.A., indicate that problems are arising re increased costs, uncertain areas for travel etc. but entries are still quite high.

+++++++